
Getting things done – Logie Avenue
#dundeewestend

Having had complaints that some trees along Logie Avenue are overgrown (one
resident indicated they are “almost touching cars as they pass by”), I took
this up with the City Council.

The council’s Assistant Forestry Officer has responded positively as follows
:

“I have inspected the trees the length of Logie Ave as requested. 

A number of these mature trees do have low canopies obstructing headroom for
pedestrians, vehicles, sight lines and grass cutting. 

In the coming months I will include the crown lifting and crown balancing of
all the offending trees into our mid / late winter work programme.”
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